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August 13, 2020 

 

John Hamilton, City Administrator 
Melissa Thompson, CEO/President of The Community Foundation 



ABOUT THE PROJECT 

•  Construction Services Contract with The Robins & Morton Group 
approved by City Council on June 25, 2020 (“Pelham Park”). 

•  Contract Amount – $ 662,111.00  

•  Notice to Proceed Date – August 17, 2020 

•  Original Contract Duration – 215 Days  

•  Current Contract Completion Date – March 20, 2021  



ABOUT THE PROJECT 

•  .45 Acre Parcel at the Intersection of Pelham Ave. & Dr. Joseph Lowery Blvd. 

•  Adjacent to the Redstone Federal Credit Union site. 

•  Civil Engineer – Schoel Engineering 

•  Partnership with Arts Huntsville and The Community Foundation 

•  Art Pieces by RDG Dahlquist Art Studio (Des Moines, IA) 
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